New Coastal Flood Risk Webpages and Email List
The FEMA Federal Insurance & Mitigation Administration (FIMA), Risk Analysis Branch is pleased to announce brand new Coastal Flood Risk webpages on FEMA.gov and Coastal email list. As a result of FEMA Headquarters’ collaboration with Federal Coastal Partner Agencies, FEMA Regions, and contractors, the Coastal Flood Risk webpages:
         Provide information about current and ongoing FEMA coastal flood mapping projects;
         Explain the Coastal Flood Risk Study Process;
         Feature a Coastal Frequently Asked Questions;
         Offer guidance on Rebuilding After a Coastal Storm; and
         Include almost 200 Coastal Flood Risk Resources organized by Hurricane Sandy Webpages/Resources, Brochures/Fact Sheets, Data, Guidance (Technical & Non-Technical), Toolkits, Videos, Websites
To meet the needs of the wide variety of citizens concerned with coastal flood hazards, tailored webpages were also developed for the following stakeholders:
         Homeowners, Renters, Business Owners and General Public
         Community Officials
         Real Estate, Insurance, and Lending Industry Professionals
         Cooperating Technical Partners, Engineers, Surveyors, and Contractors
         Home Builders, Developers, and Construction Professionals
In addition, webpages have been developed for stakeholders on the Atlantic, Pacific, Great Lakes and Gulf of Mexico coastlines. Each webpage features locally specific information about potential coastal hazards and links to FEMA Regional websites for more details.
For periodic news in your email about FEMA’s coastal flood hazard mapping studies and other coastal specific information, please sign up to the Coastal Flood Risks email list.
To recommend any additional resources or tools be added to the Coastal Flood Risk Resources webpage, feel free to emaildarin.tambascio@associates.fema.dhs.gov.
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